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GUESS THE WORD

Read the definition
and guess the word



Corn

A tall plant grown in 
many parts of the 
world for its yellow 
seeds, which are 

eaten as food, made 
into flour, or fed to 

animals.



Gravy

A brown sauce 
made with meat 
juices and flour, 
served with meat 
and vegetables.



Native Americans

Members of one of 
the groups of 

people who were 
living in North 
America before 

Europeans arrived.



Scarecrow

A model of a 
person dressed in 
old clothes and put 

in a field of 
growing crops to 
frighten birds 

away.



Wreath

An arrangement 
of flowers and 

leaves in a 
circular shape, 

used as a 
decoration.



Feast

A special meal 
with very good 
food or a large 
meal for many 

people.



Acorn

An oval nut that 
grows on an oak 
tree and has an 

outer part 
shaped like a 

cup.



Holiday

An official day 
when you do not 
have to go to 

work or school.



Pie

A type of food 
made with meat, 
vegetables, or 
fruit covered in 

pastry and 
baked.



Stuffing

A mixture of food, such 
as bread, onions, and 

herbs, which is used to 
fill something that is 

going to be eaten, such 
as a chicken or a 

vegetable, before being 
cooked.



Yam

A vegetable that 
looks like a 

potato and has 
yellow or white 

flesh and a sweet 
taste.



Pilgrims

Members of the 
group of English 

people who sailed to 
America and began 
living in Plymouth, 
Massachusetts, in 

1620.



Voyage

A long journey, 
especially by 

ship.



Bread

A food made 
from flour, 
water, and 

usually yeast, 
mixed together 

and baked.



Turkey

A large bird 
grown for its 

meat on 
farms.



Carving

Cutting thin 
pieces from a 
large piece of 
cooked meat.



Leaf

One of the flat, 
usually green 

parts of a plant 
that are joined 

at one end to the 
stem or branch.



Parade

A large number of 
people walking or 
in vehicles, all 

going in the same 
direction, usually 
as part of a public 

celebration.



Vegetables

Plants that are 
used as food.



Autumn

The season of 
the year between 

summer and 
winter, when 

leaves fall from 
the trees.



Colony

A country or 
area controlled 
politically by a 
more powerful 
country that is 
often far away.



Dessert

Sweet food 
eaten at the 

end of a meal.



Harvest

The time of year when 
crops are cut and 
collected from the 

fields, or the activity 
of cutting and 

collecting them, or the 
crops that are cut and 

collected.



Recipe

A set of 
instructions telling 

you how to 
prepare and cook 
food, including a 
list of what food 

is needed for this.



Wheat

A plant whose 
yellowish-brown 
grain is used for 
making flour, or 
the grain itself.



Agreement

A decision or 
arrangement, 

often formal and 
written, between 

two or more 
groups or people.



Charity

The giving of 
money, food, or 
help to those who 

need it, or an 
organization that 

does this.



Dish

Food prepared 
in a particular 
way as part of 

a meal.



Hunting

Chasing and 
killing an animal 

or bird for 
food, sport, or 

profit.



Oven

The part of a 
cooker with a 
door, used to 
bake or roast 

food.



Sail

To travel on 
the water.



Cornucopia

A large amount 
or supply of 
something.



Deer

A quite large 
animal with four 
legs that eats 

grass and leaves. 
The male has 

antlers.



Leftovers

Food remaining 
after a meal.



Puritans

Members of an English 
religious group in the 16th 
and 17th centuries who 
wanted to make church 
ceremonies simpler, and 
who believed that it was 
important to work hard 
and control yourself and 
that pleasure was wrong 

or unnecessary.



Squanto

A member of the 
Patuxet tribe best 
known for being an 

early liaison between 
the native populations 

in Southern New 
England and the 

Mayflower Pilgrims.



American football

A game for two 
teams of eleven 

players in which an 
oval ball is moved 
along the field by 
running with it or 

throwing it.



Cranberries

Small, round, 
red fruits with 
a sour taste.



Family

A group of people 
who are related to 
each other, such 
as a mother, a 

father, and their 
children.



Mashed potatoes

Potatoes that 
have been 
boiled and 

crushed until 
they are 
smooth.



Prayer

The words that 
someone says or 

thinks when 
they are 
praying.



Baking

Cooking inside 
an oven.



Decorations

Something 
added to an 

object or place 
to make it look 

more 
attractive.



Gobble

To make the 
sound of a 

male turkey or 
to eat food 
too fast.



Massachusetts

A state in the 
northeastern 
US, whose 

capital city is 
Boston.



Plymouth Rock

The traditional site 
of disembarkation of 
William Bradford and 

the Mayflower 
Pilgrims who founded 
Plymouth Colony in 
December 1620.



Roast

To cook meat 
or other food 
by dry heat in 

an oven or 
over a fire.



Cranberry sauce

A red sauce 
commonly served 
as a condiment 

with 
Thanksgiving 

dinner.



Mayflower

An English ship that 
transported the first 

English Puritans, 
known today as the 

Pilgrims, from 
Plymouth, England to 
the New World in 

1620.



Black Friday

The Friday after 
Thanksgiving, when 
shops reduce the 
price of goods in 
order to attract 

customers who want 
to start their 

Christmas shopping.



THANKSGIVING 
SONGS



A Turkey Dance



Turkey Dance Freeze



Turkey Hokey Pokey



 Gobble Gobble



 Thanksgiving feast



 Little Pilgrim



THANKSGIVING 
CRAFTS



Turkey bookmark



Turkey bookmark



Turkey bookmark



Turkey bookmark



Turkey finger puppet



Turkey puppet



Handprint turkey puppet



Turkey headband



Turkey headband



Fan turkey 



Pilgrim hat



Native American Card



Turkey pop up card



Scarecrow bookmark



Scarecrows


